	BOLTONS monthly NEWS LETTER


February 2018
Dear Parents,
It seems a long time since Christmas and I have to say it is nice to see some daylight at either end of the day now. The children have all enjoyed the snow we have had, but hopefully after the break we will return to more Spring like weather.
This term has been a bit disrupted with staff and pupil absences and I do hope that the break will allow us all time to recover and get over all of the bugs that have been doing the rounds. We welcome Miss Hillary who is now working with Year Reception while Mrs Smith continues to teach Year 1/2; I am sure you will make her welcome and part of our school.

This term Mrs Foster has been teaching gymnastics to the children in Years R, 3 and 4 and after half term Carl will be back running tennis sessions. If your child was in after school tennis club they may continue, but if they wish to give this up please let Mrs Cornthwaite know so that she can offer places to others on the waiting list. All other clubs will carry on as they have so far this term, with gardening club restarting after the Easter break.

Mr Streatfeild has invited us to take part in the Mothers’ Day service at Boltongate Church on Sunday 11th March; if your child is able to take part please return the attached slip by Friday 23rd February.  

A reminder that schools starts at 8:30am every day and the member of staff on the yard does lock the gate at 8:25am when the bell is rung- children arriving after this time will need to use the single gate to get entry on to the school site. 

The school library van will be at school on Thursday 22nd February so please return all library van books before then.

Thursday 1st March is World Book Day and this year we would like the children to bring their favourite book to school and during the day we will read the books and take part in some art activities, which we will use to enter a competition to try and win some more books for our library. World Book Day tokens are attached to this newsletter.
Wishing you all a lovely half term break.

Kind Regards
Amanda M Pitcher       
	Dates for Your Diary 


Monday 19th February                                                                  School reopens

Thursday 22nd February                                                               ASC meeting 6:30pm

Thursday 1st March                                                                      World Book Day       
_____________________________________________________________________________
MOTHERS’ DAY BOLTONGATE
My child will be attending the Mothers’ Day service.

Child’s Name: ______________________________________

Signed: ………………………………………………    date: …………………………….
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